11/I-11001

Total No. of Pages: 12

पृष्ठों की कुल संख्या : 12



ENA Sc./Com.

CLASS-XI (TERM - I) EXAMINATION, 2022

(Paper-I)

ENGLISH (CORE) (MCQ Type)

Time: I Hour

Full Marks : 40

समय: 1 घंटा

पुर्णांक

40

GENERAL INSTRUCTIONS / सामान्य निर्देश :

- Carefully fill up the necessary particulars on the OMR Answer Sheet.
 सावधानी पूर्वक सभी विवरण OMR उत्तर पत्रक पर भरें।
- 2. Put your full signature on the OMR Answer Sheet in the space provided. आप अपना पूरा हस्ताक्षर OMR उत्तर पत्रक में दी गई जगह पर करें।
- There are 40 Multiple Choice Questions in this Question Booklet.
 इस प्रश्न पुस्तिका में कुल 40 बहु-विकल्पीय प्रश्न हैं ।
- All questions are compulsory. Each question carries 1 mark. No marks will be deducted for wrong answer.
 - सभी प्रश्न अनिवार्य हैं । प्रत्येक प्रश्न की अधिमानता 1 अंक की है । गलत उत्तर के लिए अंक नहीं काटा जाएगा।



Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions from 1 to 6:

One day John went to a fair and bought nine donkeys. He rode home on one and the rest followed behind. After a while he thought to himself that he should make sure that all his donkeys were following him, so he turned round to count them and found one missing. "Where is number nine?" he cried. He jumped off his donkey and looked behind the rocks and trees but no donkey was to be seen. "I'll count them again," said John so he did and counted nine. "Oh! He must have strayed and will come back," said John.

After a while he counted his donkeys again and again he counted only eight. Seeing his friend Musa walking down the road John requested him to help him count his donkeys. He said to Musa "When I get off my donkey and count them, there are nine but as soon as I mount the donkey I'm riding on, one of them disappears". Musa laughed and said "I can see ten donkeys". "How can that be possible I bought only nine donkeys." Musa laughed again "You are sitting on one and eight are following you". John replied "How silly of me! But that makes it nine. So where is the tenth you can so clearly see?" "He is sitting on top of the ninth donkey" said Musa. "And his name is Abu John."

- l. How many donkeys did John buy?
 - (1) Four

(2) Six

(3) Eight

(4) Nine

11	/I-11001	,				
2.	Where from did John buy the do	nkeys ?				
	(1) Mall	(2) Fair				
	(3) Market	(4) No where				
3.	How many donkeys did John co	unt when he was sitting on his donkey?				
0.	(1) Four	(2) Six				
	(3) Eight	(4) Nine				
4.	Who did John see ?	·				
	(1) Ali	(2) Musa				
	(3) Abu	(4) His father				
5.	What did he ask of him?					
	(1) He asked him to play with him					
	(2) To help him in dragging the	donkeys				
	(3) To help him to count the do	nkeys				
	(4) To help him in riding the do	nkey				
6.	According to Musa, who is the te	nth donkey ?				
	(1) Musa, himself	(2) John				
	(3) John's father	(4) John's friend				
	XSC-ENA-SC(CORE)					

7.	Sunidhi get a new dress if she clears the entrance test.					
	(1)	will	(2)	can		
	(3)	could	(4)	might		
8.		you close the do	or, p	lease?		
	(1)	Shall	(2)	Would		
	(3)	Must	(4)	Can		
9.	My	brother at the	conce	ert tomorrow.		
	(1)	will be perform	(2)	will be performing		
	(3)	will have perform	(4)	willing perform		
10.	Mother tea every morning.					
	(1)	drink	(2)	drinks		
	(3)	drank	(4)	drunk		
11.	The	cricket match at 7	7 p.m			
•	(I)	starts	(2)	start		
	(S)	is start	(4)	will started		

JAC

11/I-11001

(3) a

12.	I have a friend					
	(1)	who were a famous gymnast				
١	(2)	who is a famous gymnast				
	(3)	who are a gymnast				
	(4)	who was a gymnast				
13.	I ne	ed milk.				
	(1)	many	(2)	few		
	(3)/	some	(4)	little		
14.	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	books are helpful.				
	(1)	That	(2)	This		
	(3)	These	(4)	Which		
15.	Ras	hmi bought a book and	•••••	inkpot.		
	(1)	the	(2)	an		

(4) none of these

- 16. Which one of the following sentences is in the Passive voice?
 - (1) Vendors are selling good items
 - (2) Nidhi visited the new library
 - (3) The postman delivers the letters
 - . (4) The room was cleaned by Sudhanshu
- 17. Choose the correct Passive voice for the given Active voice :

The librarian gave me a book.

- (1) I was given a book by the librarian
- (2) I am given a book by the librarian
- (3) A book is given to me by the librarian
- (4) I is given a book by the librarian
- 18. Choose the grammatically correct sentence:
 - (1) Good friends Kusum and Rashmi are
 - (2) Kusum and Rashmi are good friends
 - (3) Good Kusum and Rashmi are friends
 - (4) Friends are good Kusum and Rashmi

11/I-11001

JAC

		XSC-ENA-	SC(CC	ORE)			
	(3)	Narrator's mother	(4)	Narrator's father			
	(1)	Narrator's grandmother	(2)	Narrator			
22.	Wh	Who did appear like the winter landscape in the mountains?					
	(3)	hidden	(4)	dry			
	(1)	not fully developed	(2)	hidden and unborn			
21.	21. In the poem "The Voice of the Rain", without rain, seeds will remain						
	(4)	For health good physical exerc	cise is	s essential			
	(3)	Essential for good physical hea	alth i	s exercise			
	(2)	Physical exercise is essential for	or go	od health			
	(1)	Good health is essential for ph	ysica	al exercise			
	physical exercise / for / essential / is / health / good						
20.	Cho	oose the grammatically correct s	sente	nce for the given jumbled words			
	(3)	The door let be shut	(4)	Let the door be shut			
	(1)	The door be shut let	(2)	Let be the door shut			
19.	Choose the grammatically correct sentence:						

23.	The	crewman	Larry	Vigil	was
-----	-----	---------	-------	-------	-----

(1) an American

(2) a Swiss

(3) a Japanese

(4) an Indian

24. Who were 'Betty' and 'Dolly'?

(1) Poet's neighbours

(2) Poet's sisters

(3) Cousins of poet's mother

(4) Poet's friends

25. Who is the 'Poem of Earth'?

(1) The rain

(2) The land

(3) The sea

(4) The sky

26. Where was the photograph taken?

(1) In a forest

(2) On a beach

(3) On a mountain

(4) None of these

27. Why did the grandmother keep one hand on her waist?

(1) To balance her stoop

(2) To sit

(3) To sleep

(4) To dance

11/I-11001

JAC

28.	The Grandmother accompanied Khushwant Singh to the								
	(1)	school	12)	temple					
	(3)	river	(4)	market					
29.	Who	ere did the author spend his chi	ldho	od ?					
	(1)	In the town with his mother							
	(2)	In the town with his parents							
	(3)	3) In the village with his father							
	、 (4)	In the village with his grandmo	ther						
30.	0. The concept of 'Art Brut' in 1940s was mooted by								
	Ut	Wu Daozi	(2)	Antwerp					
	V3Y	Jean Dubuffet	(4)	Quinten Metsys					
31.	Wh	ere is the Rock Garden situated	5						
	W	In Chandigarh	(2)	In Bhopal					
	(3)	In Patna	(4)	In Kolkata					
32.	Ara	m and Mourad belonged to	•••••	tribe,					
	(1)	Harghlanian	(2)	Goralanian					
	, (3)	Garoghlanian	(4)	Ghiralinian					

33.	Mourad	was	verv	fond	of
00.	mounau	mas	• • • •		-

(1) Sea-surfing

(2) Swimming

(3) Playing cricket

(4) Horse-riding

34. Who was John Byro?

\(\(\frac{1}{2}\) A farmer

(2) A friend of Aram

- (3) A friend of Mourad
- (4) A barber

35. Which country did the narrator belonged to?

(1) Holland

(2) Ireland

(3) England

(4) Scotland

36. Who wrote the story, 'The Address'?

- (1) Masti Venkatesha Iyengar
- (2) Margo Minco

(3) Amitav Ghosh

(4) A. J. Cronin

37. What is the name of the village range?

(1) Bosahalli

(2) Rosahalli

(3)/ Hosahalli

(4) None of these

- 38. Who was Shyama?
 - (1) She was Ranga's daughter
 - (2) She was writer's daughter
 - (3) She was Ranga's friend
 - (4) She was Ranga's mother
- 39. The name of the village doctor in the story "Ranga's Marriage" is
 - H Brahmabhatta

(2) Devbhatta

(3) Gunddabhatta

- (4) Maheshbhatta
- 40. Who is the narrator of the story "The Address"?
 - (1) Mrs. Dorling

- (2) Mrs. Dorling's friend
- (3) Daughter of Mrs. S
- (4) None of them